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December 7, 2009

Dr. James Fredal, Chair

Mathematics and Behavioral Sciences Subcommittee

ASC Committee on Curriculum and Instruction

Dr. Fredal:

Thank you for meeting with me recently to discuss our proposed request to have AEE 342 – Foundations of Personal and Professional Leadership approved to count for GEC credit under the category “Social Science: Individuals and Groups.”  Following our conversation, I have revised the course syllabus to more clearly delineate the manner in which the course topics, assignments, and activities achieve the learning outcomes defined for the GEC.  I have also revised the assessment plan accordingly.  The attached document, in addition to a revised course syllabus, are resubmitted for review by your committee.

If you have questions about any of the materials submitted, or would like to visit about this request, please contact me at your convenience.

Thanks again for your consideration.

Respectfully,
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Robert J. Birkenholz

Professor
Agricultural Communication    (   Agricultural and Extension Education    (    Rural Sociology

